
 

  

 

          

  

 

 
 
                                      
 
           13th January 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has been a great start to the Spring term.  The children have quickly settled back into their 

learning in classes and there continues to be a lovely buzz around school. 

After school clubs  

Places in after school clubs have now been allocated and begin next week.  Please speak to our 

office staff if you have any queries.  In KS2 we have allocated 181 places altogether, which is 

amazing!  We will be sending out information next week for In Harmony after school clubs which 

begin the last week of January. 

Litter picking 

On Friday 6th January, Year 5 were joined by volunteers from the Parish Council for a litter pick 

around the school grounds. The children found several cans, bottles, and plastic bags.  They believe 

that some of the litter they found may have blown onto the school grounds, therefore their message 

to everyone is to re-use and re-cycle where possible and to dispose of rubbish safely.  

Friends of Hollinswood 

You are invited to a fundraising meeting on Thursday 19th January at 2pm.  If you have any ideas for 

fundraising or would like to be involved in supporting the school, please come along.  Any queries, 

please contact Mrs Newbrook via ClassDojo. 

Make a difference – become a Parent Governor 

We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor. Governors are a very important part of our 

school team. They help to make decisions about how the school will progress and improve. You do 

not need any particular qualifications to be a governor, you just need to care about making sure that 

our children make the best possible progress and are happy and safe in school.   

If you are interested in becoming a Governor, please speak to either myself or one of our office staff. 

Hope you have a lovely weekend, 

 

 

Mrs Osborne 

Headteacer  
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